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Happy Birthday 

 

Virtual Library 

E-safety is an integral part of children’s education in to-

day’s digital world and is embedded in our learning at 

school. We want to help our families and children improve 

their own understanding of e-safety issues so they can learn 

to use the internet and all digital media in a safe and secure 

way. 

If you haven’t already please watch our E-Safety video by 

clicking here.  

This week, you can get lost in the 

world of Starfell!  

 

Listen to an audiobook of the first in 

the series, Willow Moss and the Lost 

Day and watch an exclusive video with 

the author to find out more about the 

books and her best writing advice.  

 

Click here for Audio book! 

 

You can also discover Dominique's 

favourite children's stories and read a 

Q&A about books and reading.  

Baker, Bleu 24 Feb 2012 4 
Daniella 25 Feb 2011 5 

Lily-rose 25 Feb 2015 1 

Ronee 26 Feb 2016 Reception 

Rosie 28 Feb 2015 Reception 

Isla 29 Feb 2012 4 

Alfie 05 Mar 2013 3 

Poppi 05 Mar 2015 1 

Lois-Rachel 06 Mar 2013 3 

Georgie 08 Mar 2012 4 

Zuzanna 10 Mar 2011 5 

Ethan 11 Mar 2011 5 

Grey 12 Mar 2013 3 

Malik 13 Mar 2010 6 

Micaiah 19 Mar 2015 1 

George 23 Mar 2015 1 

Jaciara 24 Mar 2014 2 

Oscar 27 Mar 2016 Reception 

Amy 27 Mar 2010 6 

Ash Wednesday Dear Families, 

 I am sure you are aware of the government announcement for all pupils to return on the 

8th March. Along with the sunshine, this is welcome news and we are all looking forward to 

what will hopefully be a sustained and stable return to life. We look to your continued support 

with social rules and school rules so that we keep everyone safe, including staying two me-

ters and not breaking bubbles as yet! We are not out of lockdown! Stay safe! We want to 

make sure we are not going to burst any bubbles coming back. Once again we will stagger 

the school day and entry & exits, internal playtimes and lunch to ensure bubbles don’t’ burst  

We have also had the most amazing gift of a cabin, our green room, donated and co-ordinated by Clifford Chance so that we 

have another space to learn in nature! The companies that have been heavily involved in the constructing and getting this cabin 

in place were from Engie—energy company, Proplants scaffolding, co-ordinated by Sam Clark from Clifford Chance! We feel so 

incredibly fortunate to have such giants in their field on our side, this has been a project hat has been planned for the last year. 

A HUGE THANK YOU to everyone involved!   

 

Remember the rules please: 

Wear black trainers & leggings/joggers  ready 

to run the daily mile or take part in sport! 

Birthday cupcakes only and no party bags! 

Do not liger on the gates, call to speak to staff, 

lets stay safe!  

Well done to our 

Stars of the 

Week! 

Nursery: Dolly 

and Jude 

Reception:  

Year 1:  

Year 2: Kaira and 

Archie C 

Year 3:  

Year 4:  

Year 5: Aliana and 

Olivia  

Year 6:  

Please see next page for details on World Book 

Classes Entrance Exit Gate 
Nursery 8:45-9:00 3:00 (12 PT) Nursery 

Recep-
tion & 
Y3 

8:45-9:00 Rec@3, 
Y3@ 3:10 

Godlaming 

Year 1 
&2 

8:45-9:00 Y1 @3, 
Y2@ 3:10 

Chrisp St 

Year 4,5 
& 6 

8:45-9:00 Y4 & 5 6@ 
3:00 
Siblings @ 
3:10 

Brabazon 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FeseAdit3O8
https://library.thenational.academy/step-into-a-magical-world-with-dominique-valente/


Reading for pleasure is the single biggest indicator for success in life, more 
than family circumstances, educational background, or income (according  to 

the Organisation for Economic Co-operation & Development).  

Sharing stories together for just ten minutes a day will encourage a love of reading and it’s fun for every-

one! You can read together  anywhere and everywhere, from breakfast to bedtime!  In the park, on the train, 

on the sofa, on a plane – reading and sharing stories can happen anywhere at any time.   

Next week, we will be dedicating a whole week to celebrating books! We have linked all of our subjects so 

that they have a cross curricular link to books!  

We have organised Zooms to celebrate this special week and they will involve an assembly, sharing stories, 

games and a celebration on Thursday! If your child would like to dress up for the Zoom call or if they are 

currently attending school that would be brilliant! Alternatively, if they have a favourite book or story 

which they would like to share or tell their class that would be great too!  

Please note Zoom lessons will be on Monday, Wednesday and Thursday. Children will have independent 

work on Tuesday and Friday.  

Well done to Bertie on this excellent Art Work! 


